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Tee off an unforgettable meeting in Whistler 
 

 

 
 
Whistler, B.C. – Unparalleled in natural surroundings featuring mountain peaks and clear blue lakes, 
Whistler is building a reputation as premier destination for conference and group business. Supplying 
endless networks of hiking, biking and running trails throughout its landscape, Whistler is also home to four 
championship golf courses boasting spectacular mountain views.  
 
Whistler’s golf courses are like no other. Fresh mountain air and comfortable summer temperatures 
together allow for superb playing conditions with views to match. Gather your team and get ready to tee off 
on mountain framed links.  
 
Perfectly positioned in the Pemberton valley, Big Sky Golf and Country Club, designed by Robert Cupp, 
expands along the valley floor at the base of Mount Currie, showcasing outstanding views of its snow-
capped peaks. Enjoy a memorable experience on the 18-hole course, which features ponds and natural 
vegetation throughout the greens.  
 
Just a short walk from Whistler Village and directly across the way from the Whistler Conference Centre, 
the Arnold Palmer designed Whistler Golf Club features broad fairways interlaced with gentle streams and 
framed by grand old-growth Douglas firs and ancient cedars. 
 
Nestled between Green Lake and the River of Golden Dreams, the Nicklaus North Golf Course, masterfully 
designed by Jack Nicklaus, boasts incredible glacial mountain views. After a round on the greens, indulge 
in delicious food at the notable Table Nineteen featuring unparalleled views of Green Lake and snow-

https://www.whistler.com/activities/golf/big-sky/
https://www.whistler.com/activities/golf/whistler/
https://www.whistler.com/activities/golf/nicklaus-north/


capped peaks in the distance. 
 
Carved into the flanks of Blackcomb Mountain, Fairmont Chateau Whistler Golf Club , designed by Robert 
Trent Jones Jr., is framed by tall Douglas fir and granite rock. Along with traversing across creeks and 
ponds, it has an elevation change of more than 400 feet creating a unique golfing experience that is not to 
be missed.  
 
Meeting planners can visit Tourism Whistler’s website at www.whistler.com/meetings to learn more about 
the variety of meeting opportunities in Whistler. The resort offers 5,400 rooms for accommodation and the 
Whistler Conference Centre has 65,000 square-feet of meeting space with multiple set-up options, while 
the resort offers more than 150,000 square feet of conference space in a variety of venues. Off-site 
meetings can also be easily arranged. Meeting options are available at all budget levels.  

-30- 

Media can visit www.whistler.com/media for Whistler facts, media releases, story starters, local personality 
profiles and access to images and B-roll. 
 

Whistler is Canada’s premier year-round leisure and meeting destination located in the Coast Mountains 
120 kilometres (75 miles) north of Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada. Consistently rated the top ski 
resort in North America for the past 12 years in a row, Whistler was the Host Mountain Resort of the 2010 
Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games. The resort offers an extensive range of accommodations totaling 
10,000 bedrooms among 24 hotels as well as townhomes, condos, B&Bs and chalets. Whistler also boasts 
more than 100 restaurants and bars, 200 retail shops, 25 spas and countless activity options from world-
renowned skiing and snowboarding, mountain biking and golf, to hiking, rock climbing, and watersports. 
The Resort Municipality of Whistler is home to a diverse community of more than 9,000 permanent 
residents. 
 

Tourism Whistler is the member-based marketing and sales organization representing Whistler, operating 
the Whistler Conference Centre, Whistler Golf Club, Whistler Visitor Centre, as well as 1.800.WHISTLER 
and whistler.com – Whistler’s official source for visitor bookings and information. As the convention and 
visitors bureau for the Resort Municipality of Whistler, Tourism Whistler represents more than 7,000 
members who own, manage and operate properties or businesses on resort lands including hotels, 
restaurants, activity operators and retail shops. 
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